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Harold S. Anderson h
Harold S. Anderson, 88, McCon- a

nellsburg, died Friday afternoon, w
November 5, 1993. in the Fulton
County Medical Center.

Born June 13, 1905 in Clear Ridge,
Fulton County, he was a son of the
late Elihue and Julia Cutchall
Anderson.

He attended McConnellsburg
Assembly of God Church.

A farmer for many years, he also
worked as a maintenance worker at
the former Sagner Clothing Manufac
turer, McConnellsburg.

He was preceded in death by two
wives: Rhuie Zeise Walters Anderson
and Eleanor Duvall Anderson, a
brother and a sister.

Surviving are a brother, Lawrence
of Pittsburgh; nephews: Paul Bin
gham. Canton. OH and Daniel Bin
gham, Akron, OH and a niece,
Cathryn Harney of Wilmington, DE. hj

Services were held at 11:00 a.m. w
Monday, November 8 in the g"
Kelso/Cornelius Funeral Home. The 3
Rev. Belvy White officiated. Burial £
was made in Huslontown Methodist j-
Ccmetery. 3

2

3-


